
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

10th November 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Peace”.                   

 The value of Peace “A heart at peace gives life to the body” Proverbs 14:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

                 Head Teacher’s Hello                 

 

Dear all, 

We have reflected and commemorated those that have given their lives in service, in our 

Remembrance service today with our older children walking to the cenotaph and our younger 

children observing the 2 minutes silence around our garden cross. It was moving to see the 

thoughtfulness of our children that ensures that “we will remember them.”   

 

As you read this, we will have sent out the completed Ofsted report, we are delighted to say that 

we are a GOOD school with OUTSTANDING personal development. This is not achieved by 

chance but by all our Glazebury family working together to be the best that we can be for our 

children, and that is so true of our all our parents/carers, so thank you to all. May I take this 

opportunity to give my heartfelt thanks to all the staff for always going above and beyond for 

the children in their care - We truly are : “a small school with a big heart” Mrs Mowbray 

“Let all you do be done in love “ 1 Corinthains 16:14 

           
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…  

 We have been thinking about peace and remembering. 

   
 

 
 

                 
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

     

 

       

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

A week in pictures… EYFS 

 

Class 2 

 

 

 

Class 3 Sparky! 

Class 4 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 
 
 

       

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan (Welcome to our new Parent Governor) 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

Children attended Remembrance services at            

All Saints Church Glazebury today. Our Key Stage 1 

and EYFS children had their own Remembrance 

service in the school community garden.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Trust’s Prayer  

 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   

Learn, Love and Achieve, Together with Jesus 

Our Core values: valuing difference, valuing local, 

valuing collaboration and valuing inclusion these 

underpin all of our Trust schools. 

 

 

   USED COAT DONATIONS 

Glazebury CE Primary School will be collecting 

pre-used good condition coats of all sizes and 

age groups. 

Warrington Food Bank were so delighted with 

the support they received from our school 

community last winter when we collected and 

donated so many winter coats that they have 

asked for our help again this winter. 

If you have any coats that you no longer 

require, we will be delighted to accept your kind 

donations by the end of school today latest, 

please drop them off at the school office and we 

will take them to Warrington Foodbank. 

Thankyou in advance for your kind donations. 

 

 



  
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTA Christmas Fair Planning Meeting 

is taking place at The Raven on Wednesday 15th 

November at 6.30pm why not pop along and 

join in, we will be grateful if you can help in 

whatever way you can. Everyone welcome. 

 

 

 

Local Business Christmas Fair Stall: 

Do you have your own business in our local 

community? We would like to offer you the 

opportunity to have a stall at our Christmas 

Fair on Friday 1st December 23, please contact 

the school office for more information if you are 

interested, we would love to hear from you. 

Pensioners Festive Afternoon we are 

inviting our lovely local pensioners to this 

event, join us for coffee, tea, mince pie and a 

nativity performance. Please contact the 

school office to book a free place and enjoy a 

lovely afternoon. Booking is required.

 

 

 

School Photographs – school photographs 

were sent home with your child(ren), if you want 

to place an order, please return your order to the 

school office no later than Monday 20th 

November, as Academy Photography are 

collecting the orders Monday morning. 

 

Warrington Guardian -Reception Class of 
2023 photographs will be printed in next week’s 
addition of the Warrigton Guardian which is out 
Thursday 17th November if you woud like to 
purchase a copy from your local newsagent. 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition – all our 

children in class 3 have enjoyed creating 

their own designs for wonderful Christmas 

cards and they have been sent off to be 

entered into the MP Charlotte Nichol, 

Parliament for Warrington North 

Christmas card competition.  The winning 

card selected will be printed and the MP 

Office will use this for their Christmas 

card this year.   

 

 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week 
and we are starting the week with inviting 
children to come to school in odd socks 
which are all about fun and laughter but 
more importantly they deliver a message 
of individuality, acceptance and tolerance. 
Which is what being an Odd Sock is all 
about… because everyone is different and 
that’s good!  Odd Socks Day is an 
opportunity to have fun, be yourself and 
spread awareness of the core values Anti-
Bullying Week promotes so please on  
Monday 13th November, come into school 
rocking your odd socks. 
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Don’t 

forget… 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Breakfast Club and Extended Provision.  

Please can I remind you that payment for these 

services are made via ParentPay in advance of 

accessing the services.  Please do not allow your 

account to go into arrears.  Places are limited and 

therefore payments do need to be made in advance 

to secure a place for your child. 

    

Children in Need – We will be supporting 

Children in Need on Friday 17th November 

and Mrs Mowbray will be making spotty 

cakes for all the children, children may 

wish to bring in a small donation to help 

this amazing charity.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 
Everyone welcome - pop along into school 

between 10am and 12 noon tomorrow Saturday 

11th November, for our very first Parent to Parent 

Market, grab a bargain, Little Saints will be 

there too.  Spread the word to your friends and 

family. 

Calling out to anyone who has lost 

their scooter.  We have had a scooter in our 

bike/scooter rack at the front of the school 

office since the summer.  It is blue/silver 

and black, if it is yours please pop round 

and collect it. If it hasn’t been claimed by 

the end of the school day today, Friday 10th 

November we will donate it to the Parent to 

Parent Market tomorrow. Thank you. 

 

 

PTA – Wreath Making Evenings  After last years great success we are holding two of these events 

this year.  Tickets are limited, please secure your place on ParentPay or if it is for someone who 

doesn’t have ParentPay you can call into the school office to book and pay via the office. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tickets are £10/£15 and include a light lunch and as many workshops 

you wish to attend. Various workshops- yoga, mindfulness, children’s 

confidence academy and many more. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.8% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 6th November 2023. 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 96.8% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 97.1% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 94% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 100% Well done! 

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 99.4%  

Head Teacher’s and Personal Development Awards will be rolled over to 

next week due to Remembrance Day services. 


